1993 nissan nx 2000

Sold in the U. It was one of the first cars aimed directly at the growing sport-compact market.
Combining a compact body with the horsepower, 2. The NX was popular, though overshadowed
in the market by the sleeper Sentra SE-R, whose more conventional styling and lighter curb
weight made it a more attractive choice for many car buyers. Still, the NX was a successful
racer, a flyweight demon on the autocross track, and was considered one of the best-handling
front-drivers in the world at the time. The NX sported unique and instantly recognizable styling.
The rounded, bumperless and grille-less front end were more precious than aggressive, and the
wide 14x5-inch wheels on series tires looked tiny, but offered plenty of grip. The NX had short
overhangs front and rear, and was quickly dated by its black plastic mirrors and body trim, but
retained a distinctive look overall. Available T-tops offered a fresh-air alternative, and became
standard in The sills were high, resulting in a sitting-in-a-bathtub feeling, but a low console
provided reasonable interior space. With Like most T-tops, the optional units suffered from
consumer complaints of leaks and rattles. The NX was noisier than the Sentra, and rear-seat
room was practically nonexistent. Like the Sentra, whose platform it shared, a five-speed
manual transmission was standard and a four-speed automatic optional. Though slightly
heavier than the SE-R, the torquey little four-cylinder made the NX an entertaining performer â€”
providing plenty of sound and fury over 3, rpm and spinning all the way up to 7, Performance
was prioritized over fuel economy, so the NX was lucky to see 30 mpg on the freeway. Unlike
some of its competitors, the NX featured a fully independent suspension with MacPherson
struts up front and parallel links at the rear. A limited-slip differential was standard equipment,
and enabled the NX to put its power down quickly. Rack and pinion steering with a high-effort
rack returned good road feel. Anti-lock brakes were just becoming common in the early s, and
the NX offered them only with the manual transmission. Although it shared a platform with the
Sentra SE-R, the NX got larger brakes, a lower ride height and wider wheels. A two-row radiator
gave the NX an edge on the track, as well. Air conditioning, power windows and cruise control
were also options. The early s were much different from the present day, when all of the above
can be expected to be standard on small sporty coupes. Although it was popular, fans of the
CRX were disappointed that the two-seat Del Sol was less performance oriented and less
practical than its predecessor. Honda aimed for a sportier, open-air vehicle, making the car
more of an affordable, efficient personal coupe. The dart-shaped MX-3 is perhaps best
remembered for its high-revving, 1. The only six-cylinder in its class, the MX-3 red lined at 7,
rpm and featured a sophisticated fully independent suspension. Nissan is no stranger to
tweaking its subcompact coupes into entertaining performers, as the and Sentra SE-R attest.
The NX was a slightly different take on that theme, however, with flashy styling to go along with
its performance. Pristine examples are rare these days, but the car does have plenty of fans.
Emmy Jackson. Read More. What do you think? Car Finder:. Related Manufacturers. Active
filters:. About US. Contact Us. Automotive journalist job. This car is by far the most outstanding
surprise, very fast, comfortable and reliable, I am not crazy about the look but is good enough
for the money. I just got this car from my sis-in- law. It has , miles on it and is still in great
shape. I love to drive it. It is so much fun with the t-tops off and 30 miles to the gallon is just the
ticket. I bought my Nissan NX in There weren't a lot of options, but it was a "Pocket Rocket" up
to the day someone pulled out in front of my son and totaled it. It still ran almost mph, passes
the Illinois hydrocarbon test with flying colors, got 32 mpg, did under 8 seconds and handled
great. That car was never in the shop for anything but routines, I changed the oil every miles,
and the finish on the paint was great, still shined up nice This has been and still is a great car.
The quality and performance is exceptional; I got , out of the original clutch, along with the
exhaust system and alternator. I have driven this car extremely hard in the 9 years I have owned
it, and it has responded admirably. A blast to drive! Purchased the car new in This car has been
reliable, durable and sporty. Replaced muffler at ,, still has original clutch at , and steady 30
mpg. Ignoring minor body damage and wife's complaints about the aging beauty. Since the
model discontinued, shopping for adequate replacement in the next few months, the new Z,
perhaps the CL or G Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the NX. View
Photos. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars
2 stars 1 star. Awesome little car!!! NX John S. Items per page:. Sponsored cars related to the
NX. Sign Up. Mix equal parts style, spirit, and frugality. Stir briskly. Season to taste with serious
performance capability. Serve to youngish car shoppers anxious to make a statement but
unwilling to cut into their racquetball-club fees. Nissan is the latest to offer such fare. Nissan's
NX replaces two of the company's former offerings, the dowdy Sentra coupe and the
"modular-roof" Pulsar, a car that never caught on with buyers. Under its skin, especially in the
2. And you know what a high opinion we have of that car, if you perused our March road test or
noted its presence on our Ten Best Cars list. Once again, the SR20DE four-cylinder
engineâ€”with its double overhead cam-shafts, sixteen valves, horsepower, flexible torque

delivery, and smooth spool-upâ€”answers the sporting call in a lighter and smaller package
than its original home, the Infiniti G20 sedan. The chassis layout also carries over from the
SE-R, including the strut suspension with coil springs and anti-roll bars-though the actual
springs and bars are tuned a bit firmer. And the all-disc brakes and available anti-lock system
make the jump to the NX as well. As you might expect, given the common mechanical heritage,
the NX feels similar to the SE-R under the pilot's hand, though the overall driving experience is
quite different. The smaller coupe is not smaller in the ways that would most radically affect
handling: wheelbase is an identical But the stiffer suspension and wider, shorter-sidewall tires
give the NX a satisfyingly sharper, more aggressive manner on the road. Its lower seating
position adds a racy sensation; but along with a 2. The penalties for these close-coupled
qualities are mild. Ride harshness has increased over the level of the SE-R, although not
distressingly so on reasonably smooth roads. But if you have to spend a lot of time on ratty,
potholed pavement, you might begin to wonder if some comedian filled your tires with concrete.
Our test car sprinted to 60 mph in 7. When the brakes were applied at 70 mph, it came to a stop
in feet. It pulled 0. With these results, the NX soundly trounces the performance of all other
sporty coupes in its price class. The alloy twin-cam deserves much of the credit. Seating differs
though: the front buckets have perhaps a little more side bolstering higher up the seatbacks,
and what passes for a rear seat accommodates but one adult, sideways. The area in which the
new NX departs most radically from its Sentra SE-R roots is also the car's one controversial
aspect: its ovoid styling. Gerald Hirshberg, vice president of Nissan Design International in San
Diego and the prime orchestrater of the NX look, said his team was after a sense of fun and high
energy. What song should we be singing, and who are we singing it for? To these eyes, the
sunken-oval headlamps give the car a curious face, and there is more than a hint of clutter,
especially with the 's add-on side skirts and spoiler. The shape is catchy, though, and it may
well grow on the skeptics among us. The NX won't be available nationwide until the '92 model
year. As you read this, it should be on sale in California and a few selected metropolitan areas:
New York, Boston, Columbus Ohio , and Jacksonville. The NX will deliver practical yet
distinctive transportation. But on top of that, it will offer enough real performance and sheer
driving pleasure to make an enthusiast driver forget the reasonable price. If there's a better
recipe for success, we haven't found it. This car's gruesome ovoid styling is a threat to the
continued functioning of clocks. And its cabin isn't any more spacious than a Honda CRX's. So
why do I hesitate? It's called the Sentra SE-R. Think of the new NX as the Datsun True, the ZX is
the 's genealogical descendant, but it is much too expensive to achieve the original's broad
appeal. The NX is front-drive and has only four cylinders, but it's faster, more comfortable, and
better-handling than the original. And it, too, is a car you can afford even if you don't have a
six-figure income. Because this car aces all three key tests: it's stylish as deerskin gloves,
quick and maneuverable as a mongoose, and cheap to feedâ€”like them. Plus there's all this
room inside, no lurching through the gears, and Nissan has discovered how to make plastic
interiors attractive. That's it! End discussion! New Cars. Buyer's Guide. Type keyword s to
search. Today's Top Stories. The Best Sedans of Best EVs and Hybrids of Best Pickup Trucks
of Best Minivans and Vans of Best Station Wagons of View Photos. Ken Hanna Car and Driver.
From the April issue of Car and Driver. Coupes and Joys of Shifting For Yourself. Highs: Power
and handling, dose-coupled feel. Lows: Styling that will need time to grow on us. The Verdict:
Great fun and games, pleasingly practical. Expand Collapse. This content is created and
maintained by a third party, and imported onto this page to help users provide their email
addresses. You may be able to find more information about this and similar content at piano.
Advertisement - Continue Reading Below. More From From the Archive. It looks like you're new
here. If you want to get involved, click one of these buttons! Welcome to Town Hall! And thanks
for sharing your story. In addition, we look forward to hearing more about your Nissan NX
experience Happy Motoring! Howdy, Stranger! Sign in or Register. On Edmunds. Visit Edmunds
How-To Guides. Service Centers in. Browse Forums by:. What Edmunds Says Pros. September
edited July in Nissan. Hi, I'm new to this discussion club and was wondering if anybody had a
word or two of wisdom to say about the Nissan NX series, like what you should be looking at
while buying it It's a 92 model with K miles on it. Thanks hari. September I was in love with this
car from the moment I drove my girlfriend's NX While the car put a smile on my face every time I
drove it, I traded in the car after Nissan refused to do anymore warranty work on it. Major
problems were faulty ABS computer and sensors. Fast warping brake rotors and pads. Faulty
air conditioning. In the year and half I had my car I put 36K miles on it. My girlfriend owned her
NX for quite a few years and the only difference between her's and mine was she had no abs
and her's was an automatic. Also the stock tire size is extremely hard to find and rather
expensive when you do. Not a day goes by that I don't miss my NX, I truly loved the car, just
couldn't deal with Nissan Service and bringing my car to the shop every other week. Since the

car you are looking at is a high mileage car, I would seriously consider getting one of the vin
checks to see if the car is a lemon or not. Also check to see if the car has been modified in any
way, they were very popular in scca racing. I still see a few nx's on the road that look great and
feel the loss I experienced giving mine up. When the car works like it should, it's amazing, just
don't expect it to be maintenance free. If you have any more questions please feel free to
contact me. I hope this has helped. October My 92 nx has been nothing but a pleasure for me.
Everything works fine and goes likea rabbit. Although its never abused. The brake problem
sounds unusual for this car. The brakes are considerd first rate on this car by the se-r web site. I
suggest anyone witha nx to check out the site My trans shifts like new, the steering is tight,and
throttle reponse is dead on. I just wish I could get a model NX! I have a NX that used to be my
wife's. She bought it before we got married now she drives the minivan. It has been the most
reliable car I have ever owned. The only mechanical failure it ever had was a faulty resistor in
the blower switch, which was replaced under warranty. It now has 97, miles on it. It still rides
and handles great. No brake problems, just new front pads and rotors turned around 75, miles. I
do wish it had more power though. I wish she would have sprung for the when she bought it.
And the T-tops are great. The only irritations we had with it involved some of the cheap interior
trim. The door that covers the jack compartment broke the first time I opened it. It was replaced
under warranty. The replacement then broke the first time I opened it. The parcel shelf hinges
broke and were fixed according to a TSB. Also, the hooks that hold the front floor mats in place
pulled out. If you are looking for one now, they are great cars and I'd recommend them. But they
haven't been made for a while, so most you will find have high miles, so they may have any of
the problems you'd expect in a high-mileage used car. Just try to find one that has been well
taken care of, maintained and not abused. In light of the problems listed above, maybe avoid
ABS. It's worth looking for them, it's a fun car to drive. I have a 92 NX with , miles on it and if
they were still making them, I'd be buying a new one now. Until 3 months ago I had the original
battery; I still have the original muffler and have only needed 1 brake job! I'm probably one of
very few people that have actually owned 2 NXes only a 3 year model - the 91 I bought was
totaled after only 2 months when I was rear-ended on the highway by someone who hadn't
noticed that traffic was stopped. While the car was totaled neither I nor my passenger had a
scratch. Anyway, I'm looking for a new car now and am not terribly enthusiastic about any of
the cars I've seen. So far, I rather like the Eclipse and the Cougar but have concerns about
reliability. I've been spoiled by the NX! November Heather, U asked me to search for info
remember? I was merely helping! I know thanks for the help!! I was suprised to see your post
here! Looks like someone else bought the car anyway. Oh well- Now for an Acura Intergra!!
February I was innocently driving my NX in San Francisco yesterday when someone fell asleep
at the wheel and smashed its rear completely! Where will I find a car as lovely as that one?!!!!! It
was a near perfect Red 92 Nissan. March Think about buying the car back from the insurance
co. I was rearended last year, and fixed the damage completely. Depends on how serious your
collision was. I meant to call that "here you go", but I mistakenly hit enter. April The original
post on this group asked for things to look for when buying an NX. NX's were made both here
and in Japan. Loved the car. Only traded because I needed 4 doors. The import models had
better equipment as far as rotors, and some other mechanicals are concerned. So in my
experiance the Japanese models would be the better choice. Some Sentras were made in
Smyrna, Tenn. My has the larger brakes, and personally, I've never come across a
smaller-braked NX, but supposedly they exist. May I'm from Canada. I bought this car in March
of I have had to replace the pads all around twice and the rear disks once. I have added a new
muffler, new CV joints, and fixed the driver side window motor drive and switch. I noticed that
the rubber seals around the Windows and the T-Top can leak. The car will rust at the base of the
front windows as the water run off from the T-Top runs right down to the metal in the door frame
near the front of the car. Check that area between the front window and the windshield for
rust!!!! The other rust area I have noticed with other NX 's not mine so far is in the back on the
left and right of the tail light you will get rust lines down the back of the car. I think that water
can collect under the spoiler around the brake light and will leak. I also noticed that during our
cold winters the car will not start. I had to get it towed twice to the mechanics this winter, both
times the car started fine once it was in the garage for a few hours. A fellow colleague of mine
has the NX and had the same trouble this past winter. All in all though this car is great. It was
the first automobile I had purchased, and I am definitely satisfied even though I have had to put
some money into it. The transmission is smoother than almost anything I have ever driven. The
gears switch almost by themselves. The performance amazing from this little car. The power
steering is easy to move and yet is as responsive as manual steering in some other Honda's I
have driven. I am wondering if anyone knows of a website that I can purchase aftermarket parts
for the car. FI Chip's and other Standard Nissan accessory's for the car have to be available

somewhere. If anyone knows of a site or a telephone number please e-mail me or post a
response up here. Sorry about the online registration. My ISP just took away shell access, so
the perl script isn't working. Just wanna know if its a good deal, its a model. Why don't you mail
me directly with more info. I can tell you what to look for, and whether it's worth buying. July
The original SR20DE motors basically made their power in the midrange, unlike my 98 Prelude,
but had an even higher redline! I could accomplish most passes in the NX without a downshift,
which is not the case with the Prelude. Man I miss that car. If your a used Honda-only driver,
you owe it to yourself to sample the NX. It's a front-drive Hey corbendallas! I'm a less-frequent
poster there now, but I've been subscribed continually since January I'm going to love my '92
NX even more when it comes back from the bodyshop in August. Is that a movie name? Sounds
familiar. What's an automatic NX like to drive? Hey spnx: What color are you doing your NX?
Same as before or perhaps somthing unusual? It's good to see some new entries on this lost
classic. I'm repainting my car in stock superblack, same as before. Nothing special, but with no
dents, and new paint, that's enough for me. I really don't like to make my car look unusual. To
the untrained eye, an insurance appraisal agent, actually it looks pretty much stock. Hey, I even
powdercoated the Volk TE37 rims silver, and took the stickers off. Very few people recognize
them, which is good, as I live downtown, and the car sits around in plain view most of the time.
August He's just bought a new in the US Sentra with the 2. Thanks spnx! I will definitely do that.
I even considered bringing the car with me to Ireland but it's too expensive! I will always have
the memories I suppose. Thanks for the help. How is your friend's new Sentra SE? Have you
driven it? Can it hold a candle to the SE-R? One of these days, when I have some time off from
work, I'll make the 5 hour drive. According to him, it's not bad with the sport package. However,
the sportiest cars are still the cars. That may change with the new hp SE-R that comes out next
year :- I tried to get a new Sentra as a rental while my car's being repainted, but they didn't have
any. Instead, I'm driving a loaded silver Infiniti G20t, with leather, etc. Nice car, but with the extra
lbs on top of my car, it needs more power for stop and go traffic. It's amazing on the highway,
and the brakes and handling are excellent. They nailed it on that one. It's like a cheap BMW, and
feels like it was formed out of a solid chunk of metal. Too bad. This is for Alan aka ajslattery.
Back earlier this month, you were looking for a good home for your NX , because you were
moving to Ireland. I was wondering if you had "placed" your baby yet? If not, I'd definitely be
interested. I'm located next door in CT. January I cannot believe my luck. I just read all the posts
and I can't believe how many NX's have been rear ended I just got rear ended about 5 days ago I
am as well. It is a fabulous car. It was just the but it still had a lot of pep to it. The only
consolation I have is for my next car, I will upgrade to a But these cars are so few now that
finding one in good condition is rare. I was lucky that mine was very well taken care of. It took
me 2 and half months to even find one that was in great shape. I will definitely get another NX
but it will take time. Does anyone know of someone selling their NX And I loved that digital
dash. The first time I drove an NX it was in and it was brand new. I was a valet at the Westin
Hotel and I fell in love with it back then. I am sure there are a lot NX lovers out there. It's one of
the best kept secrets around. I know a lot of people did not buy it, because they thought it was
just like the Pulsar NX Cheers all. Hello, I am the original owner of a '92 NX It has been a great
car, reliable, peppy, corners, love the t-roofs, 78, low mileage. But I need more space now.
Seems really low. The edmunds value is much more than that. Will I really be able to market this
vehicle? Is there a demand for them? I was surprised to find out there is an association of car
owners with this type engine. Any input Hell, I have never even driven an NX, but I sure would
buy yours in a heartbeat. Those cars were hot little sports cars in their day and there are people
out there who search all over for these relatively rare gems. They were known for their excellent
handling, good brakes, and fast acceleration. I would say you could get more than 2K for your
car since it has such low mileage and you are the original owner. I would try and sell it on your
own. I searched and searched to find an NX with a t-roof and reasonable mileage on it. I live in
Montreal which is a big enough city. I even went to a dealership that said if they don't have one
in stock, they could get it in 48 hours. I went back 4 times in a span of a month just to let them
know I was interested! I was even looking in the Ottawa area since Ottawa was only 2 hours
away! Anyways, I couldn't find one. I opted to buy a new car instead. Aside from the
questionable styling, I don't know why this car didn't sell that well. This had to be one of the
best FWD sports cars out there. As far as price vs. And a T-roof too I wish I had known about
this group earlier, as I've been an avid NX owner since I got mine back in the spring of ' Finding
a red one, new, with anti-lock brakes and AC meant traveling from North Carolina to Kissimmee,
Florida on the overnight Amtrak, but it was well worth the trip. I also wish I had known how
much of a difference getting rid of the Potenza tires would make. The Dunlops have been really
fantastic. Car handles like a dream. Installing Bosch Quadra spark plugs gave it a very
surprising extra amount punch in the acceleration department, and I'd tell you that it helped the

gas mileage, except that the extra power is, well, quite seductive! With Mobile 1 in the crankcase
since day one, she's never had a wrench put on her. The bad news is that I've had the wife AND
the car for the same length of time, and even though it's driving great at 85, miles, she's been on
my case to sell it and get something more 'family oriented'. Hi Lasitter- Welcome to Town Hall!
Just bought a fun car for my son, it is in great condition and got it at a great price. By the posts I
see here I am lucky to have found this gem, my son and I we just looking for a car for him and
he wouldn't look at anything else after he saw it. Does anybody have any ideas besides going to
the dealer and paying through the nose, also any other forums so I can learn more about I
would of loved to have at my son's age. You might have trouble finding trim pieces for this car,
other than at a dealer. There just weren't many made. It's called Gator something-ot-other. Do a
seatch for it on the net and you will find it. They would be your best bet. Anyone out there know
what a NX in excellent condition with K miles original owner is worth? Any help would be
appreciated! In addition to the feedback here, be sure to check out Edmunds. Good luck. I
totalled my '91 NX and I want to buy another. I've noticed that some are automatics and since I
mostly just drive in city traffic which has left me wishing for an automatic for a long time now, I
was wondering if the automatics had adequate I know it's not the same power? Also, are there
any differences in the '92 and '93 models that I should be aware of? If I can only find dark
colors, I will probably want to paint it because I hate the heat. How much ball park will a
respectable paint job cost? My friend's '91 was different than my '93 in the following areas: the
'91 body had a gray rub strip around the middle; the '93's are same color as body. There may be
other diffs but can't think of anything now. Thought I'd throw in my two cents worth on the NX
What a great car! I owned a 93 model for 2 years, then my daughter talked me out of it. She's
been driving it the past 4 years with no problems at all. The car is a black, automatic with
T-tops, currently has , miles and still going strong. Only repairs have been front half shafts,
front rotors and thermostat, that's it. Car has been super reliable and still drives and looks
almost new. It's a shame Nissan doesn't build them anymore! My advise to all is if you can find
one used, buy it quick before someone else does. Recently, I saw two NXs in excellent condition
Interiors look very functional, clean exterior design. Fast little sport compacts! It has K miles,
zero rust, still as frisky as the day I bought it, a beautiful three coat Mercedes silver paint job
thanks to my nephew the body man, and, alas, a slight ripple along the driver's side where I was
hit by a deer while doing 90 on the NY Northway. The car is with me now in FL and refuses to
grow old, though some of the T-top moldings are getting a bit brittle. The Sentra engine is like
Dracula, it won't die unless you put a wooden stake through its radiator. If you find one, buy it. If
Porsche ever built a car Joe the Plumber could afford, this would be it. Amen on the Sentra
engines. I ran my last two over , miles each and I know one of them is still running, not quite
sure about the other. I have a 92 NX that I replaced the engine in. There is a small ground wire
attached to driver's side engine wall near the carbon canister. Can someone tell me where this
attaches to? I also have a problem with the car starting it cranks but doesn't fire. Has anyone
had a similiar problem? Thank you. Hello to all of you here My name is Sinohe Im a 22 year old
guy from mexico,Im a new member,i recently bought a Nissan NX with I also have a Nissan Nx,
husband wrecked it, driver's front corner. I believe it can be fixed. Car means alot to me since it
was my deceased daughter's car! I'm getting it fixed this summer. I had made a mistake and
bought a blue Nissan Nx, love the car but it's not my black Nissan Nx Selling the blue one to my
nephew, this will be his 'first car'. An E-Gift card is the fastest way to send a gift card amount
immediately to your recipient's email address provided below. The recipient will receive an
email upon your order completion with the information you provided along with an active gift
card number for the amount chosen that they can use for future purchases on WeatherTech.
Sunbrella Outdoor Car Covers are heavy-duty custom-fit covers designed to provide years of
protection against the sun. The Outdoor Car Cover prevents sediments, water and other
outdoor materials from affecting your vehicle's exterior and potentially causing damage. Read
More. Vehicle Not Listed Above? View our New Product Updates form. Designed to provide
years of protection against the harsh effects, in any climate, of the sun. UV rays have a
permanent effect on the paint and finish of your vehicle. Outdoor Custom-Fit Car Covers feature
a Sunbrella enhanced acrylic fiber material that helps prevent this damage. With long-lasting
strength and water resistance, these car covers defy color fading and resist rot due to extended
exposure to the elements. Custom-fit to hug the natural contours and shape, the cover prevents
sediment, water, and other outdoor materials from resting on the vehicle. Shipping Note: Please
allow 6 weeks for delivery as all covers are custom sewn and made to order. Orders placed after
November 23rd, regardless of the shipping method are not guaranteed for Christmas delivery.
Car Cover Returns Each Car Cover is custom cut and sewn to your vehicle's make, model and
year, therefore we cannot accept returns for Car Covers once an order has been placed.
WeatherTech Direct, LLC warrants that our products will be free from any defects in materials

and workmanship for the life of the original purchaser and only for the original vehicle they
were installed in. That does not mean that a product that simply and naturally wears out from
normal use is a candidate for a warranty replacement or a refund. Like tires, brake pads or the
shoes on your feet, everything wears out and when it does, that does not mean you did not
receive good value for your money. We are reasonable people and we believe in true customer
satisfaction. We will work with you for a fair resolution to any issue you may have. Fair is
defined as being fair to both you the customer and to WeatherTech. We do not charge extra for
our products to our vast majority of customers so we can accommodate ridiculous warranty
claims by the few. Our decision is final and will consist of either replacement of your product at
no charge or charge you a prorated amount for a replacement, meaning we may extend a
discount to you to purchase an exact replacement. Our goal is to keep our customers happy for
a lifetime and always reach a fair resolution to any issue. Proof of purchase is required.
Exclusions to this warranty include wear due to severe abrasive conditions, chemical
contamination, such as spilled gasoline, bleach, vehicle accidents, misuse, abuse, incorrect
installation, incorrect use, etc. Heavy duty grommet holes fastened along the edges of the cover
allow for it to be locked in place. For an additional charge, we offer an 8' vinyl-coated steel cable
with a brass padlock. How can I safely clean the fabric of my car cover? Place the cover in the
largest washing machine available without an agitator. NEVER use fabric softener. Dry using
medium heat in a large dryer. Simple Green is All-Purpose Cleaner available at most automotive
and home improvement stores, and many major retailers. How long does it take to get my car
cover? WeatherTech car covers are custom built to fit your vehicle so please allow 6 weeks for
manufacture and delivery. The outdoor cover Sunbrella is woven with high performance, long
lasting, water and UV ray resistant acrylic fibers, making it ideal for outdoor use. Are car covers
custom made or universal? They are custom made and built to order. Continue Shopping. Share
Facebook Twitter Pintrest. Vehicle: Nissan NX Part Number:. Vehicle Options: Edit Options.
Please Note:. Message: characters remaining. Purchase more than one and additional quantities
ship for FREE. Sorry, this product is unavailable. Click HERE to sign up to know when new
products become available. Login to view price and order. Please Note, read. Select Year. Select
Model. Outdoor Car Cover - Sunbrella Offers: High performance, long-lasting material UV
resistant that withstands harshest sun climates Water resistant Designed for outdoor use
Available in 3 colors Front labeled for easy install Sewn in vehicle ID tag in front of Cover to
easily find the correct cover 2 Storage bags included Custom-fit to hug the natural contours and
shape, the cover prevents sediment, water, and other outdoor materials from resting on the
vehicle. Return to Videos tab Return to Videos tab. Return to Lifetime Limited Warranty tab
Lifetime Limited Warranty Lifetime Limited Warranty WeatherTech Direct, LLC warrants that our
products will be free from any defects in materials and workmanship for the life of the original
purchaser and only for the original vehicle they were installed in. Return to Testimonials tab
Reviews. Can I lock the cover to my vehicle? Back to Top. Shop Now. Related Products for.
View All Related Products. You are now leaving WeatherTech. Hello, Sign In! Your Andy's
account is now active and you're logged in. All available coupons will be applied automatically
in your shopping cart! We have an excellent selection of Nx custom parts, like body kits, carbon
hoods, custom seats, and rims, to name a few. We also carry the factory-grade replacement Nx
parts too, including Nx engine parts, Nx body parts, and other Nx auto parts. So please take a
look at our Nx parts selection. We're confident you'll enjoy the experience! Select Your Vehicle.
Year Body Kits. Doors and Windows. Accessory Products. Mats and Liners. Shift Console.
Accessory Items. Roll Bar Products. Safety Equipment. Auxiliary Light Products. Light Covers.
Neon Lights. Fuel System. Radiator Products. Turbos and Superchargers. Engine Dress Up.
Camber Control. Shock Products. Brake Pads. Transmission Products. Wheel Spacers. Lug
Nuts. Misc Wheel Items. Not able to find what you are looking for? Nissan b13 nx nx coupe
digital instrument cluster LENS fully compatible. Many people use the term "Nx aftermarket
parts" specifically when referring to custom parts for the Nx, like performance parts or custom
appearance parts. But even if you just replace your Nx brake pads with OEM-grade factory-style
brake pads that are not made by Nissan, those too are aftermarket Nx parts. Over the course of
a vehicle's life, it almost certainly will have aftermarket parts installed in it at some point, even if
the vehicle is never actually "modded out". Customer Support. Contact Us. Returns Policy.
Terms of Service. About Us. About Andy's. In The Media. Andy's Parts Smarts. Andy's Auto
Sport TV. Customer Rides. The Andy's Dictionary. Knowledge Base. Sales Programs. Price
Stomp. Car Club Discounts. Wholesale Discounts. Sign Up. It helps us give you the best
shopping experience! You can skip. This Nissan NX is equipped with a twin-cam 2. The car is
finished in metallic red over a gray cloth interior and features removable glass T-tops. The seller
has added approximately 2k of the 75k indicated miles since he acquired the car in , and work
has since included installing a new timing chain tensioner, struts, and tires. The body is

finished in metallic red and features removable glass T-top panels. Damage is noted on the
passenger-side fender and around the front fascia, while additional finish flaws are present
around the driver-side headlight as shown in the photo gallery below. The seller also installed
new KYB shocks at all four corners in A walk-around video presented by the seller may be
viewed here. Manually-adjustable bucket seats are upholstered in two-tone gray cloth.
Equipment includes air-conditioning, a four-spoke airbag steering wheel, manual crank
windows, and an aftermarket stereo. Instrumentation includes a tachometer with a 7,rpm redline
and a mph speedometer with a six-digit odometer displaying just over 75k miles, approximately
1, of which were added by the seller. The 2. The seller replaced the timing chain tensioner pulley
in and performed an oil change. The car completed a California emissions test in October The
February Carfax shows no accidents or other damage and displays registration in California
through its most recent entry in October A driving video is presented below, while a cold-start
video can be seen here. Attempting to connect. Your real-time updates could not be connected.
Missed updates will be sent once your connection has been reestablished. Checking for missed
updatesâ€¦ Bid Successful Congratulations! You're the high bidder. Your bid has been posted in
the comment flow on the listing, and you can see other bids there as they happen. Good luck! If
you win the auction, your card will be charged for the service fee and you pay the seller directly
for the vehicle. If you don't win, your existing pre-authorization will be released. When you bid
we pre-authorize your credit card for the service fee this helps prevent fraud. If you don't win,
the pre-authorization will be released. For more info, read about our auctions or email us with
any questions. Are you sure you want to proceed? The new BaT Podcast! Listen now. See
Result. Upcoming Events Copperstate April 10 - June 5 - 6. August 4 - 7. August 6 - 7. Advertise
on BaT. Additional photos of the brakes, suspension, and wheel wells are provided in the
gallery below. Service records and factory manuals are included in the sale. You are not
connected to real-time updates. Checking for missed updatesâ€¦. Bid Successful
Congratulations! Confirm your bid Please address the errors below. Update Credit Card. Are
you sure? Cancel reply. Keep me in this conversation via email. Loading more commentsâ€¦.
Please enable JavaScript to engage in the discussion on this site. Confirm Your Comment Did
you mean to enter this number as a bid? If so please use the bidding box above. Post This as a
Comment Cancel. Error Posting Comment There was an error posting your comment. March 9,
at PM PT. For more information go to The Nissan NX is every inch a cool car with its powerful
suspension, superior handling, large wheels and tires, rear spoiler, low ride height, and low
center of gravity. It is indeed cool on the outside! But is it also cool on the inside? Definitely not
if your air conditioner is defective. Before you even get to that point We hope you don't!
Comfort and riding experience are at stake here, so never take your AC for granted. At least
every week, switch on your air conditioner and let it run for a few minutes regardless of the
weather or temperature inside the car. Doing so will keep the adequate lubrication of the valves,
pumps, and hoses within the AC system. Do not ever think of going to the mechanic shop
unprepared before having your car's AC serviced. Bring your owner's manual; you will definitely
need it. Get an AC service before the beginning of the summer months, so you will not suffer
from AC woes when summer starts. Have the mechanic check the refrigerant level. If needed,
the AC system has to be re-gased. Here's a tip to avoid being scammed by the mechanic shop
when you bring your car to it for AC servicing: know what kinds of services are usually included
in the AC serving package. Typically, the following are performed by qualified mechanics:
checking of hoses and air vents, drive belt and pulley adjustment, checking of how the
thermostats and valves work, inspection and replacement if necessary of receiver drier or filter,
replacement of operating gas, cleaning the condenser fins, leak test of AC parts, and sanitation
of the AC system. If many of these are not included in the service package and the mechanic
charges you a hefty bill, you can look for another shop that can offer a more comprehensive
package at a reasonable rate. This tip may not be related to air-conditioning maintenance itself,
but it is nonetheless important in protecting yourself and your passengers, especially those
with allergies or asthma. The car AC system is an ideal place for breeding fungi and bacteria.
Special sanitizing treatments for car AC systems are recommended to eliminate these
contaminants. The treatments can also eliminate nasty smell that may come from the AC vents.
Dirt buildup on your AC system's air filter is bad for your vehicle's ride comfort. It blocks the
passage for air and will cause erratic AC operation. Thus, checking your AC's air filter is
essential to determine if it needs cleaning or not. Cleaning the air filter involves a few simple
steps: just remove it, clean with mild detergent and water, let it dry, and mount it back. If the
filter is totally clogged, get rid of it as soon as possible and replace it. We've Made a Site
Update. Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account.
Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Select Your Vehicle Part.
Nissan NX Air Filter. Nissan NX Alternator. Nissan NX Axle Assembly. Nissan NX Ball Joint.

Nissan NX Blower Motor. Nissan NX Brake Booster. Nissan NX Brake Caliper. Nissan NX Brake
Disc. Nissan NX Brake Drum. Nissan NX Catalytic Converter. Nissan NX Control Arm. Nissan NX
Distributor. Nissan NX Floor Mats. Nissan NX Fuel Filter. Nissan NX Fuel Pump. Nissan NX Fuel
Tank. Nissan NX Gas Cap. Nissan NX Ignition Coil. Nissan NX Muffler. Nissan NX Oxygen
Sensor. Nissan NX Serpentine Belt. Nissan NX Spark Plug. Nissan
mazda b2200 wiring
2002 mazda miata seat covers
2007 chevy astro van
NX Starter. Nissan NX Vapor Canister. Nissan NX Water Pump. Nissan NX Window Motor.
Nissan NX Wiper Blade. Nissan NX Wiper Motor. Refine by:. See All. Shop Nissan NX Parts.
Showing 1 - 15 of results. Display item:. Sort by:. Vehicle Info Required to Guarantee Fit. Core
Charge. Add to cart. Part Number: N Page 1 of Showing 1 - 15 of results. Nissan NX Customer
Reviews. Sep 02, I received the incorrect o2 sensor. Purchased on Aug 14, Jun 19, Part was as
stated.. Louwanna Clark. Purchased on May 30, Replacement Direct Fit Horn - Tone. May 22, Fits
and works perfectly. Damian Mckeon. Purchased on May 03, Nissan NX Guides. Helpful
Automotive Resources. Mitsubishi-Nissan Alliance Stronger Than Ever The two automakers
have suffered greatly from growing competition in and out of the United States and internal
issues caused by leadership. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights
Reserved. Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility
Statement.

